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15th November 2023 

Re: The Leicester Open Meet - Cancelled 

Dear all, 

I hope this message finds you well. 

We were hoping to be providing some positive news this evening, however we have been 

unsuccessful in trying to get the Alan Higgs Centre for The Leicester Open Meet.  

As you can imagine, we are truly deverstated that we are unable to provide this event for your 

swimmers, and it’s more heartbreaking for the swimmers who are looking to achieve Winter SC 

National Qualification.  

We were only told on Tuesday that our pool won’t be ready and have worked tiredlessly to find an 

alternative venue over the past 24 hours. 

We will start the process of refunding everyones entries as soon as possible, we ask that clubs send 

over their BACS details so we can get this done efficently. 

From our Committee and Coaching Staff, we would like to extend our sincerest apologies to you all, 

thank you again for choosing this meet and we hope we are able to accommodate you again at one 

of our open meets in the future. 

Kind Regards 

Harry Pickering 

Assistant Head Coach 

(Meet Promoter on Behalf of the City of Leicester SC) 
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